
INFORMATION RELEASE 

 
 

SENIOR DEPUTY CLERK OF COURT & REGISTRAR OF THE 
FSD 

Judicial Administration is delighted to welcome Ms. Tomica Daley LL.B, 
LEC who has been appointed to these posts and joined us on Monday 
13th May 2013.  

Ms. Daley is a qualified attorney with extensive experience as a Senior 
Clerk of Courts in Jamaica. She also holds a Certificate in Public 
Administration from the University of the West Indies. 

After many years of exceptional service, Ms. Audrey Bodden has 
relinquished these roles but continues as Registrar of the Court of Appeal; 
from 1 July 2013, this will be on a part time basis. 

Ms. Daley may be contacted on 244 – 3808 and at Tomica.Daley@gov.ky 

Ms. Audrey may be contacted on 244 – 3855 and at 
Audrey.Bodden@gov.ky; her office is now on the 4th Floor of Kirk House. 

For more information, please contact the Court Administrator at 
kevin.mccormac@gov.ky 
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